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July 24, 2018 
 
Dear Cascade Parents and Students, 
 
It brings me great pride and joy to welcome you to the 2018-2019 school year as your new principal.  
I am so excited about meeting each of you and partnering with you this year.  My staff and I have 
been working very hard this summer to prepare for your arrival.  This school year is sure to be a 
memorable year.  We are committed to ensuring that every day brings a new learning opportunity 
that our students will be excited to share with their families when they return home.  There are a few 
dates listed below that I want you to be aware of. 
 
July 28, 2018 APS Back to School Bash (GA World Congress Center) 9:00 AM-3:00 PM 
July 30, 2018 Cascade Elementary Open House-9:00 AM-11:00 AM 
August 1, 2018 First Day of School 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our back to school events.  Prizes and surprises will be available 
at the back to school events while supplies last for students.  If you are unable to attend the 
preliminary events for back to school, returning students and parents can view homeroom 
assignments from the Infinite Campus Parent Portal.  Parents new to Cascade Elementary are 
asked to come by the school to pick up your Infinite Campus Parent Portal Credentials. Class lists 
will be posted outside the main office area on Friday, July 27th.  School supply lists are posted on 
our Cascade Website and we are working closely with the neighboring grocery stores to have them 
posted in the stores. 
 
Our doors will open promptly at 7:30 AM on August 1st to receive our amazing students.  Teachers 
are preparing lessons and activities to determine student interests and readiness for the current 
school year.  I encourage all parents to look for communication and day one documents that will 
come home the first day of school; many which will required signatures and a return to the school.  
Teachers will be reaching out to you to introduce themselves and inform you of individual classroom 
procedures.  In addition, a student handbook for Cascade students is being drafted and will highlight 
important school processes and procedures specific to our school.   
 
We are a uniform school daily.  Our uniform consists of: 
Bottoms:  Navy blue or Khaki 
Tops: White, light blue, or navy blue 
 
Again, I am elated about the school year and look forward to establishing strong positive 
relationships with you (My Cascade Family) 
 
 
 
See you on August the 1st, if not before! 
 
 
Tiffany Barron Momon, Principal 
Cascade Elementary School 
 

 

 

 

 


